
Hello Poppy Class 
 

 
 

Hello everyone. I hope you are all keeping well 
and still smiling.  Thank you so much for emailing 

some lovely messages and photographs.  It has 

been so nice to see your smiley faces  

 

Well done to those children who are completing 

tasks on Purple Mash and Oak Academy lessons.  I 
have set some tasks on Purple Mash; spellings, 

science, art and mathematics.  I know it is really 

tricky to engage the children in learning at home, 
but Purple Mash is a fun way for them to keep 

their skills fresh. Remember to keep reading.  You 

all worked so hard with reading this year, and 
with more practice you could be even better!  I am 

trying to read a little each day. 

 
If you haven’t already, take a look at Oti Mabuse 

dance lessons on www.youtube.com My girls and I 

had a go at the ‘Trolls’ dance class this morning! It 
was good fun! 

 

I hope to see you all soon. 
Take care and keep smiling  

Love From  

Mrs Fletcher  
 

  
  

http://www.youtube.com/

